
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH:    Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM:    Bates Russell, Information and Maintenance Services Director 
    Frank Butler, Network Administrator 

DATE:    June 26th, 2023 

SUBJECT: 
Consideration of resolution no. 5714-23 authorizing the city manager to execute grant agreements 
for a State Homeland Security Program (SHSP) Grant. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
Staff recommends approval of Resolution 5714-23. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
The city applied for, and received, a State Homeland Security Program (SHSP) Grant. The grant 
totals $76,154.00 and will provide for the upgrade, purchase, installation, and support of a keyless 
access control system for the Tualatin Police Department building and allow control of possible 
additional future badge access control systems across all city facilities.  

OUTCOMES OF DECISION:  
Approval of Resolution No. 5714-23 authorizes the city manager to accept the grant funding. 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  
This SHSP grant will be bolstered by additional city funds for the total implementation replacement 
costs. These city funds are also eligible for grant funding in future grant cycles from the SHSP 
Grant process.  

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Resolution No. 5714-23 


